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June 2006
Dear Members,

This is some information as regarding the nominations for Secretary General and Vice President that will take place during next EAMDA’s Annual General Meeting that is going to take place on Saturday 23rd September in Slovakia.

We will need to have nominations for the post of Secretary General and for a Vice President for the Executive Committee. These are the persons that are on the Executive Committee: -

Boris Šuštaršič

President

Denis Azzopardi

Secretary General

Tomislav Goll


Vice President

Lars Lundsgaardvig

Vice President

The situation is that Boris Šuštaršič and Tomislav Goll, were elected last year, so they have another year on the Committee.

While Denis Azzopardi and Lars Lundsgaardvig, has completed their 2 years but they can be re-elected.
Together with this letter I’m sending you the Nomination Forms for Secretary General and Vice President. Please fax the nomination forms on FAX No.: 00356 21 318024 by not later then THURSDAY 31st AUGUST 2006.
While I thank you all for your attention, I look forward to see you all in Slovakia.
Best Regards,

Rita Vella 
Secretary – EAMDA
______________________________________________________________________________
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